
 
 
December 4, 2020 
 
Dear Family Members and Friends, 
 
We received the results of the universal testing of all residents and all staff of 
Woodlands Memory Care of Lewiston, which took place on Tuesday, December 1st and 
are pleased to report that all samples taken were negative for COVID-19.  
 
While we are reassured by the results of our universal testing this week, we know that 
COVID-19 still poses a unique risk to the residents we serve in Lewiston. Androscoggin 
County currently has the highest case rate of COVID-19 in the entire state of Maine and 
numerous long-term care facilities in the area have experienced outbreaks over the past 
weeks and months. As such, we continue to be extremely vigilant in following our 
stringent infection control measures to best prevent the potential introduction and 
spread of COVID-19 in our community.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, patience and understanding as we continue to 
make each day the best day possible for the residents we serve during this challenging 
time, while helping to bring peace of mind to you – the people who love them. 
 


